
   

 MEMORANDUM 

City of Pittsburg Community Advisory Commission 
 

 

Date:  November 15, 2012 
 

To:  For Public Posting 
 
RE:    Cancellation of Meeting on January 2, 2013 
____________________________________________________________ 
 
The regular meeting of the Community Advisory Commission scheduled for 
7 p.m. on Wednesday, January 2, 2013 has been cancelled.  
 
The next regular meeting of the Community Advisory Commission will be 
held at 7 p.m. on Wednesday, January 16, 2013 in the City Council 
Chambers at 65 Civic Avenue. 
 
For additional information, contact Jill Hecht, City Manager’s Office, at 
(925) 252-4877. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


